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Town	of	Long	Beach	
		Special	Town	Council	Meeting		

2022	Budget	Hearing	
September	20,	2021	

6:00	PM	
	

	
The	Zoom	meeting	convened	at	6:00	PM.		Attending	were	councilpersons	John	Wall,	John	
Kocher,	Mike	Johnstone,	Mary	Lou	McFadden,	Clerk-Treasurer	Bill	de	Funiak,	Chief	Marshal	
Mark	Swistek	and	Marilyn	Jones	&	Associates.		President	Bob	Lemay	was	absent.	There	were	no	
other	attendees.	
	
The	“Notice	to	Taxpayers”	notice	for	this	hearing	was	made	available	online	through	Gateway	
at	www.budgetnotices.in.gov	.		
	
Clerk	Treasurer	de	Funiak	opened	the	hearing	asking	if	anyone	wished	to	oppose	the	proposed	
2022	budget.		With	no	response,	a	motion	by	Kocher	and	second	by	Johnstone	to	close	that	
portion	of	the	hearing	was	passed	4	–	0.	
	
de	Funiak	then	asked	if	there	was	anyone	who	wished	to	support	the	proposed	budget.		John	
Wall	stated	that	the	budget	had	been	reviewed	and	approved	by	both	the	Budget	&	Finance	
Committee	and	the	Town	Council.		With	no	further	comments,	the	hearing	was	closed	with	a	
motion	by	Johnstone	and	second	by	Kocher	and	a	4	–	0	vote.		
	
A	motion	by	Mary	Lou	McFadden	and	second	by	Mike	Johnstone	to	close	the	meeting	was	
passed	4	–	0.		
	
The	adoption	meeting	is	set	for	Monday,	October	11,	2021	at	7:00	PM	during	the	regularly	
scheduled	Town	Council	meeting.	
	
The	meeting	was	adjourned	at	6:05	PM.	
	
Respectfully	submitted,	
	
Bill	de	Funiak,	
Clerk-Treasurer	
	


